
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act - Siskiyou County Updates – November 8, 2019 

 

Advisory Committee Meetings 
 Presentation slides from this week’s groundwater advisory committee meetings can be 

found at https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/naturalresources/page/sustainable-groundwater-

management-act-sgma and clicking on the appropriate basin.  

 

DRAFT GSP Chapter 2.1 available for review 

 Preliminary draft versions of GSP Chapters 2.1 for the Butte, Scott and Shasta Valley 

basins can be found on the above website. Click on the desired basin and then the GSP 

Chapter button. The comment deadline has been set for November 30th, 2019. Keep in 

mind these are very early drafts and we are seeking input from various sources to 

complete these versions and Chapter 2.1 will undergo additional review periods early 

next year. If you have difficulties downloading or commenting on the material feel free 

to reach out to Matt Parker at 53-842-8019. 

 

SGMA Library updates 

Additional links and material have been added to the “Library of SGMA material” webpage 

https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/naturalresources/page/library-sgma-related-articles-materials 
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